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March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

RE: DROP – DOWN DAY INFORMATION  

 
 

We are pleased to inform you about our upcoming Personal Development Drop-Down 

Day, taking place on Tuesday 11th March. This day is centred around our core value of 

community and aims to provide pupils with the support and guidance they need to 

navigate key challenges in today’s world. 

 

Throughout the day, pupils will take part in activities and discussions tailored to their year 

groups, focusing on how they represent themselves and are perceived within the local 

community. Our goal is to foster a strong sense of belonging and responsibility, helping 

pupils understand the impact of their actions and encouraging positive contributions to 

our community. 

 

We are delighted to partner with several local agencies who will be working with 

different year groups, sharing their expertise on community values and engagement. 

Their insights will further enhance pupils’ understanding of the importance of respect, 

responsibility, and active participation within the wider community. 

 

We strongly believe that by focusing on these areas, we can help our pupils to develop 

the skills and mindset needed to thrive both in school and beyond. Your support in 

reinforcing these values at home is invaluable, and we truly appreciate your partnership 

in this effort. 

 

If you have any questions or would like further information about this Drop-Down Day, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
Mr D Inman 

Assistant Headteacher 


